
14 June 2024 (Summer Term Week 8)

FROM THE OFFICE

Principal's Blog
Please read Mr Wilding’s most recent blog - “Doing the right thing right - There is
an even greater good!”

Junior Staff Announcement
A letter regarding Junior staff announcements was sent to you on Monday 10
June. Please see the letter here.

Activities next week
Please note the following clubs that will run and those that will be cancelled due
to Parents' Evening on Monday 17 and Wednesday 19 June.

Monday 17 June

Clubs Running

● Ballet
● Chess
● Magpies Football
● Guided Play
● Study

Clubs Cancelled

● Homework Club
● Mini Police
● Y2 Swimming
● Athletics
● Cricket

Wednesday 19 June

Clubs Running

● Little Musketeers

https://bit.ly/3Rt5bZN
https://bit.ly/3Rt5bZN
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_D_HI1dGg7sMhJshLeUvpbc_cxXX9GiLvknHz7ILkzI/edit?usp=sharing


● Think Tank
● Guided Play
● Study

Clubs Cancelled

● Y3-4 Swimming
● Rounders
● Science Experiment
● Mindful Making
● Gardening
● Lego
● Eco-Warriors
● Puzzle
● Gymnastics

Please note your son/daughter will be able to attend Guided Play or Study if their
club has been cancelled.

Sport Photos

Wednesday 19 June

P1 - Year 6 Cricket Photo
10.15am - Swim Squad Photo
P2 - Year 5 Cricket Photo
P3 - Year 4 Cricket Photo
12pm - Gym Squad Photo
P4 - Year 3 Cricket Photo

Cricket photo - All pupils will need to wear their CC cricket whites or navy
tracksuit bottoms and white PE top.
Swimming photo - All pupils will need to wear their white PE top and navy
shorts.
Gym Squad photo - CC Leotards and navy shorts

Music on the Lawn
We would like to invite you to our choral concert for singers and choir members
from Juniors Year 3-6 which will take place on Monday 1 July, commencing at
4.00pm on the lawn. This will involve the Y3-6 Junior Choir, the Y5-6 Chamber
Choir and the newly formed Staff Choir, plus those that take individual singing
lessons. As this is the Year 6’s last performance opportunity, all the Y6 choir
members have also been invited to sing a solo should they wish.

Bunny/Rabbit Award
Awarded for kindness, helpfulness and compassion doing the right thing without
being asked, it is what makes our school a wonderful environment. This week
our bunny/rabbit has been awarded to Jessica T and Megan C .

PTA



Summer Fete

Please click the link here to purchase your tickets!!

Please see here a letter from the PTA regarding the Summer Fete, please read,
as this has some key dates on what is happening when.

*FINAL* Nearly New Uniform for this academic year - Tuesday 2nd July
8am-8.45am - Stable Block/Playground

A reminder that we only accept branded school uniform items, so please no
school shirts, trousers/shorts, swimwear, or grey/burgundy socks and tights.
Please wash all items before donating.

CLASS BULLETINS

Reception
Year 1
Year 2
Year 3
Year 4
Year 5
Year 6

https://ccpta.org.uk/products/summer-fete
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A7eACZu48FKXUgoLfRYPesMIUPRj6dYVJKbc2kqY7Fo/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bKWLrY6L5HcAi7aJKYjkNWIpAhmpUNPIh3Fp_VuRnC0/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1tLwAJLFHpCc8F-__vnbAp7fnMLwjhrBDe87HuqUGNZQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13eus43CHaSBkLqUmXVNWZozxVDuZ6f7NwFNClhFF0ug/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1BI5AJUuiJfbWifsJo01DOIv7Xh18pT_1hmVP9WCU5Nc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mI3M4MB2mWGT612J-lR2NZ9exXwApZRkx6BLpLdmULI/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1d44NMr_h1FDqsxqvTQeMIfFxkL_TR1rLjHUVyqqbDFc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AX3wD7jYDr79Ncg-uhYv8mzhid_vNtSC9j3osaTTZjo/edit

